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Resolution 25-21: 2025 Cabarrus Stanly Union Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan 
 
Background:
FEMA requires hazard mitigation plans to be updated every five years to maintain eligibility for
federal mitigation and public assistance funding.

 
Submitting Department:
Administration Department

 
Description:
April 15, 2025, FEMA approved the Cabarrus Stanly Union Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan.
With this update, the plan is now approved until April 14, 2030.
 
Being covered by this plan allows participating jurisdictions to remain eligible for the following
hazard mitigation grant programs administered by the Federal Emergency Management
Agency: Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) and Flood Mitigation Assistance Grant
Program.
 
This update is important for several reasons since it demonstrates the progress in hazard
mitigation, it reflects the current conditions within the region, and aims to improve public
awareness and education regarding potential risks.
 
Updating the hazard mitigation plans every five years is a FEMA requirement. This ensures
the City and other participating jurisdictions remain eligible for FEMA funding opportunities,
meet Community Rating System (CRS) requirements, and comply with state and federal
legislative mandates for local hazard mitigation plans. 
 
Recommended Action:
Approval of Resolution 25-21

Attachments:

1. Resolution_25-
21_Adopting_Cabarrus_Stanly_Until_Regional_Hazard_Mitigation_Plan.docx

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3568686/Resolution_25-21_Adopting_Cabarrus_Stanly_Until_Regional_Hazard_Mitigation_Plan.pdf

